

June 8, 2022

<u>Certification regarding Protest Petition related to the Osborn's proposed Zoning Text</u> <u>Amendment</u>

On May 28, 2022, a number of residents abutting the Miriam Osborn Memorial Home submitted a petition pursuant to General City Law Section 83. I have reviewed the signatures of the property owners and have confirmed that the petitioners have met the requisite percentage of property owners under General City Law § 83 to trigger a three-fourths vote requirement for Osborn's proposed Zoning Text Amendment to be adopted.

Duly Submitted, Caralyno. N. M. Marca

Carolyn D'Andrea

Rye City Clerk